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Freedom of Information request reference number: 5936.1 

Date of response: 25 August 2021 

Request: 

I am writing to you for a Freedom of Information request regarding evidence that there was fire brigade 
attendance on the 28th June 2021, at 19:37. The address in question is Blagdon Road, New Maiden, 
Kingston Upon Thames. 

Based on the information above, please can you confirm that there indeed was a fire engine blocking 
the road at this address, date and time. 

Response: 

In response, I can confirm that the LFB attended an incident on Blagdon Road on 28 June 2021 (LFB 
Incident Number: 080687-28062021). 

I have attached a map detailing the GPS location of the first fire engine in attendance to this incident.  It 
appears to be stationary on Blagdon Road as of 19:36 on 28 June 2021. 

We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For more information 
about this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/


Incident: 080687
Date: 28/06/2021
Appliance: H401

Source of points on map - MDT Logs
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